
Jon Russell 
 

Why grant these permits to CAP when time and time again they have broken trust through negligent
actions, lack of maintenance and allowing escapes to occur? They are a bad actor and to give this
permit is to make negligence permissible. And further, you're allowing negligence to profit off of
public waters. Not to mention allowing them to self regulate/self report is ridiculous.

Allowing farmed steelheads and trout to be added will almost certainly cause vast harms to the wild
populations and the surrounding environment. It's well documented that feedlot fed farmed fish are
extremely dangerous when they escape due to viruses, diseases, and transfer of parasites.

It is extremely dangerous and negligent to allow this permit for Cooke Aquaculture Pacific


